

MONTANA STATE SENATE

SENATOR F. EDWARD BUTTREY
SENATE DISTRICT 13

HELENA ADDRESS: STATE CAPITOL PO BOX 200500 HELENA, MT 59620-0500 (406) 444-4800

HOME ADDRESS: 27 Granite Hill Lane Great Falls, Montana 59405 PHONE: (406) 750-6798

The Office of Senator Jon Tester 706 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

June 12, 2014

Dear Senator Tester,

The United States is currently undergoing an energy revolution. Advancements in technologies have ensured that we are able to extract liquefied natural gas (LNG) in a safe way, helping to grow our economy. I'm writing to you today in support of expediting the LNG export facility authorization process.

The abundant supply of LNG resources in the United States provides a safe and viable energy source that fuels the engine of economic growth not only here at home, but across the globe. Providing American business with the means to export LNG supplies boosts local production, resulting in thousands of new, high-wage jobs and lower monthly energy bills. This combination of high wages and low energy costs is an ideal recipe for growth and prosperity.

Expediting the LNG exportation process provides American energy producers with the necessary structure to increase and improve methods of LNG production. When LNG production increases for export, the supply right here at home increases as well, resulting in lower energy prices and more jobs. Studies conducted by the US Department of Energy prove that the benefit of LNG production here in the United States is not only a boon for our national economy, but for the countries we export to as well.

To get our country back on track, it is imperative that we support reasonable and effective public policy solutions, not pie in the sky proposals that are harmful to our economy. Supporting LNG production and exportation is a reasonable and responsible use of our natural resources for energy production and should be at the forefront of energy policy in the United States.

Sincerely



MONTANA STATE SENATE

SENATOR F. EDWARD BUTTREY
SENATE DISTRICT 13

HELENA ADDRESS: STATE CAPITOL PO BOX 200500 HELENA, MT 59620-0500 (406) 444-4800 HOME ADDRESS: 27 GRANITE HILL LANE GREAT FALLS, MONTANA 59405 PHONE: (406) 750-6798

The Office of Congressman Steve Daines 206 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20510

June 12, 2014

Dear Congressman Daines,

The United States is currently undergoing an energy revolution. Advancements in technologies have ensured that we are able to extract liquefied natural gas (LNG) in a safe way, helping to grow our economy. I'm writing to you today in support of expediting the LNG export facility authorization process.

The abundant supply of LNG resources in the United States provides a safe and viable energy source that fuels the engine of economic growth not only here at home, but across the globe. Providing American business with the means to export LNG supplies boosts local production, resulting in thousands of new, high-wage jobs and lower monthly energy bills. This combination of high wages and low energy costs is an ideal recipe for growth and prosperity.

Expediting the LNG exportation process provides American energy producers with the necessary structure to increase and improve methods of LNG production. When LNG production increases for export, the supply right here at home increases as well, resulting in lower energy prices and more jobs. Studies conducted by the US Department of Energy prove that the benefit of LNG production here in the United States is not only a boon for our national economy, but for the countries we export to as well.

To get our country back on track, it is imperative that we support reasonable and effective public policy solutions, not pie in the sky proposals that are harmful to our economy. Supporting LNG production and exportation is a reasonable and responsible use of our natural resources for energy production and should be at the forefront of energy policy in the United States.

Sincerely,



MONTANA STATE SENATE

SENATOR F. EDWARD BUTTREY
SENATE DISTRICT 13

HELENA ADDRESS: STATE CAPITOL PO BOX 200500 HELENA, MT 59620-0500 (406) 444-4800 HOME ADDRESS: 27 GRANITE HILL LANE GREAT FALLS, MONTANA 59405 PHONE: (406) 750-6798

The Office of Senator John Walsh 511 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

June 12, 2014

Dear Senator Walsh,

The United States is currently undergoing an energy revolution. Advancements in technologies have ensured that we are able to extract liquefied natural gas (LNG) in a safe way, helping to grow our economy. I'm writing to you today in support of expediting the LNG export facility authorization process.

The abundant supply of LNG resources in the United States provides a safe and viable energy source that fuels the engine of economic growth not only here at home, but across the globe. Providing American business with the means to export LNG supplies boosts local production, resulting in thousands of new, high-wage jobs and lower monthly energy bills. This combination of high wages and low energy costs is an ideal recipe for growth and prosperity.

Expediting the LNG exportation process provides American energy producers with the necessary structure to increase and improve methods of LNG production. When LNG production increases for export, the supply right here at home increases as well, resulting in lower energy prices and more jobs. Studies conducted by the US Department of Energy prove that the benefit of LNG production here in the United States is not only a boon for our national economy, but for the countries we export to as well.

To get our country back on track, it is imperative that we support reasonable and effective public policy solutions, not pie in the sky proposals that are harmful to our economy. Supporting LNG production and exportation is a reasonable and responsible use of our natural resources for energy production and should be at the forefront of energy policy in the United States.

Sincerely,